
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

21st April 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Welcome back to School for the Summer Term. This term is traditionally an incredibly exciting term.  Please can 

we urge you to keep an eye on whiteboards situated around School as well as the School diary, which is accessible 

via the homepage of the Blackboys School website. Such is the detail included in the website calendar, we suggest 

that this is your first ‘point of call’ for queries.  

 

With the Country slowly returning to a new normal we hope to be able to arrange a more familiar Summer term 

with Sports Days, Summer Performances, school trips and perhaps even a PTA Summer Fair! Once we have 

confirmed arrangements we shall inform you of dates. 

 

Our fortnightly school newsletter will re-commence Friday 07th May 2021. A class newsletter from class teachers 

will be sent out by Friday 30th April 2021.  In the meantime you will find detailed below some important dates for 

the forthcoming term: 

 

Class Planning Meetings 

Once again due to the current restrictions we shall be offering our Parents/Carers the opportunity to meet with 

the class teacher via Zoom. This will give Parents an overview of the curriculum for the term ahead.  These will be 

taking place in the week commencing Monday 26th April, as stated below: 
 

Monday 26th April @9.15am - Class 1 Parents/Carers 

Tuesday 27th April @9.15am - Class 2 Parents/Carers 

Wednesday 28th April @9.15am - Class 3 Parents/Carers 

Thursday 29th April @9.15am - Class 4 Parents/Carers 

Friday 30th April @9.15am – Class 5 Parents/Carers 

 

The joining instructions will be sent via ParentMail. Following the planning meetings being held, the class newsletter 

will be distributed. We anticipate the meetings lasting 20/25 minutes. 

 

Contact with Staff & the School Office 

Should you need to contact your child’s class teacher please make contact via their Blackboys School email 

address. The School Office is open daily and due to the current climate we urge Parents/Carers to either email 

office@blackboys.e-sussex.sch.uk or call 01825 890 423 should you require Office assistance or have any queries. 

Mrs Sheffield works Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 7.45-3.30pm and Mrs Doherty Thursday and Friday 8.30-

3.30pm. 

 

School Uniform 

As we are now entering the traditionally warmer term, pupils are allowed to wear green gingham dresses alongside 

their jumpers / cardigans. We would like to remind Key Stage 2 parents that ties shall remain to be worn 

throughout the Summer term, unless a dress is worn. In the event of very warm weather a decision about the 

removal of ties will be communicated with you via ParentMail.  Should a child wear earrings, then the earrings 
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should be plain, simple metal studs. Any hair accessories should be discrete and of a Blackboys School related 

colour.  Hair that reaches shoulders, whether boy or girl, should be tied back.  

 

Inset Days 

Final Inset day planned for the academic year 20/21 is on: 

 

INSET DAYS 20/21 

FRIDAY 23RD JULY 

 

PTA Happy School Bag  

Our PTA have once again organised for the ‘Happy School Bag’ to visit on the morning of Monday 17th May. The 

Happy School Bag is an easy fundraising scheme that helps schools, clubs and other organisations to raise funds 

through the collection of pre-loved reusable clothing. A letter alongside the bags to be used will be distributed 

towards the end of next week. Last time this raised £322 for our PTA. Your support with this initiative would be 

hugely appreciated.  

 

Clubs – Summer Terms 5&6 2021 

Attached are the lunchtime and after school club options for the term. If your child chooses a club to take part in, 

attendance is expected at every session unless ill.  

 

If there is no number limit on a club, your child will automatically get a place.  

Only clubs which have a maximum number on them will have a text sent out to the successful/unsuccessful 

participants. 

 

Please complete your child’s the club choices and return it to the School Office.  Should any club which has been 

chosen require payment, please forward this to the school office ASAP to prevent reminders being sent out. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr G Sullivan 

Headteacher  

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

I would like my child/ren       ________________________________________________________ 

to attend the following clubs (please tick box/es below):  

 

DAY CLUB ATTENDING 

(PLEASE TICK) 

PAYMENT REQUIRED? 

MONDAY GUITAR CLUB  DIRECTLY TO RBMS 

 KS1 CONSTRUCTION CLUB   

 KS2 ATHLETICS   

 OUTDOOR ADVENTURE   

TUESDAY 

 

GUITAR CLUB  DIRECTLY TO RBMS 

 KS1 SOCIAL CLUB   

 KS2 SOCIAL CLUB   

 KS2 STOOLBALL CLUB   

 KS2 AFTER SCHOOL SPORTS 

CLUB 
 MADE PAYABLE TO 

BLACKBOYS CEP SCHOOL 

 KS1 SUSTAINABILITY 

GROUP 
  

WEDNESDAY KNITTING   

 KS2 CRICKET CLUB   

 KS1 FOOTBALL SESSIONS 

WITH ALL STAR SOCCER 
 MADE PAYABLE TO  

ALL STAR SOCCER ACADEMY 

THURSDAY KS2 ARCHAEOLOGY CLUB 

** STARTS POST MID TERM 

BREAK** 

  

FRIDAY GUITAR CLUB  DIRECTLY TO RBMS 

I agree to pay any fees due in advance directly to the appropriate agency and will ensure that I arrange to collect my 

child/ren at the stated time. 

 

 

Name:_____________________ Signature: ________________________________________ 


